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NEWS & REMINDERS: MOR

June 7, 2019
Message from the Head of Morven
Dear Morven Families,

Today, June 7 is the last day of Term 3 classes. Our
students have worked diligently and have prepared well for
their end of year examinations and assessments.

For your convenience, Collingwood’s Exam and
Assessment Expectations June 2019, the Grade 8 Exam
Schedule, and the Grade 9-12 Exam Schedule are listed

We look forward to staying in contact over the next weeks.
You should expect a News & Reminders on June 14 and the
first of our 2019-2020 start of school information by the
end of June.

With appreciation for your partnership in the education of
your children,

Sincerely yours,

JMMWM

Dr. Beverley von Zielonka
Head of Morven

2019-2020 Tuition Payment Instalment
Due June 15

This is a reminder that the second tuition instalment for
2019 — 2020 is due June 15 for families who have selected
the two-payment option (February 15 and June 15) or the
extended payment option (February 15, June 15,
September 15 and November 15).

Uniform Communication

If you haven't already read our uniform communication
from this morning, please read

Please note, our uniform provider, , is
currently holding their annual June 'SAVE THE TAX' sale.
Shop In-Store or Online from Saturday, June 1 — Sunday,
June 30 and save the tax on your entire purchase. Log into
your account at InSchoolwear.com and visit your Online
Shop landing page to retrieve your personalized coupon
code. After shopping for your uniform, enter the coupon
code at check-out to Save the Tax on your entire
purchase.

Bus Pass Applications for 2019-2020
Purchase by June 28.

If your family doesn’t currently use the bus, why not
consider it? Using the bus is not only better for the
environment, it’s a stress-free option for parents and a fun
and independent way for students to travel to and from
school. Fewer cars in the campus vicinities also make for
happier neighbours! Please note that there is no student
parking on the roads around our Morven Campus and very
limited on-site parking for Grade 12 students only. Taking
the bus is a great alternative!

Read the letter that was sent to all families on May 9, 2019

Reminder:
Nominating Committee Seeking New Governors

To submit an expression of interest, please send a letter to
the school addressed to The Recruitment and Development
Committee, c/o . Interested candidates
are asked to please provide a brief outline of their
connection to Collingwood, or related work and any board
experience, and a short biography, by Friday, June 14,
20109. It is anticipated that interviews will be held later
June, July and August and into early September as
necessary.

GWOOoD

Cafeteria Update

With exams beginning
on Monday, the
cafeteria will start
winding down for the
year. They will be
offering a reduced
menu for breakfast and
lunch, beginning
Monday, June 10, till
their final day of
operation on Monday,
June 17. The cafeteria
will be officially closed
for summer on Tuesday,
June 18.

Arctic 2020

Want to travel to the
Arctic? Want to learn
about environmental
science, sustainability
and climate change?

Join us on our
Environmental
Science 11 Field
Course in the Arctic in
August 2020. A parent
information meeting
will be held

on September 12 at
6:00pm.

Email or
for more
information.

Washington DC

Collingwood Model UN
is excited to offer a trip
to Washington DC in
order to attend the
NAIMUN Model UN
conference. The trip will
take place from
February 11-18 and
students will have
several days to take in
the sights of the area
before the conference
begins. Highlights of
this trip include visiting
the White House, the
Capital buildings, the
Lincoln Memorial, "the
Mall", several museums
and attendance at a
show. Please contact

for
more infomation.

Photo of the Week

Grade 12s hosted their
Kindie Buddies at
Morven for a fun-
filled final visit.

For more photos of all

Collingwood School

activities, follow us on
& !
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